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Workshop on 
population biology of amphibians 

A workshop entitled “Population biology of amphibians” will be held in Vienna 

(Austria) from Wednesday 14“ to Saturday 17 September 1994. Round table discussions 
on the topics “Demography of amphibian populations” and “Dispersal and gene flow 

among amphibian populations” will be the main events of the workshop. Poster 
presentations on all aspects of amphibian population biology will be welcome. The 

program will also include a few invited lectures and an excursion. 

The workshop will be jointly organized by the Austrian Academy of Sciences, the 

International Society for the Study and Conservation of Amphibians (ISSCA) and the 

Osterreichische Gesellschaft für Herpetologie (ÔGH, the Austrian Herpetological Society). 

Persons interested in participating should contact Dr. Walter HôbL or Dr. Günter 

GOLLMANN, both at the Institut für Zoologie der Universität Wien, AlthanstraBe 14, 1090 

Wien, Austria (fax: (+431) 31336 700). 

The 1994 General Meeting of ISSCA will be held in Vienna during this workshop (on 

Friday 16 September). For information, please contact Dr. Alain Dugois, ISSCA 

General Secretary, Laboratoire des Reptiles et Amphibiens, Muséum national d'Histoire 

naturelle, 25 rue Cuvier, 75005 Paris, France. 
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